
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Ralston Arena) 
 

 

Our performance at the Omaha Beef Game is 

quickly approaching.  
 

Any student who is age 7 and older is 

welcome to attend.  Students planning to 

participate must sign-up in advance by 

Thursday, March 14th- NO EXCEPTIONS.  It is 

important to know exactly who to plan for.   

Students who are under 7, are welcome to 

attend to watch the halftime cheer the Stepper-ettes on! 
 
 

Students will wear their new blue and black or black Stepper-ette Parade and 

Performance costume with tan tights and tan shoes.  
 
 

Ticket Information: 

• Performers MUST sign up using the Google Form that was emailed and posted on 

our Facebook page.   

• Friends, family and performers need to have a ticket to get in to the game.  There 

is a special reduced rate for Stepper-ette families.   

• Tickets must be purchased in advance using this website: 

http://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Stepperettes2025 

It is much easier to purchase tickets via a computer rather than a phone.   

• When using this site, be sure to purchase tickets for any friends and family that 

plan to attend and select a ticket for your performer as well.  Performer tickets 

are free but a ticket is required and performer tickets will only be honored for 

performers in costume.  They will be seated with you.   
 

Required practice on Saturday, March 29 at the arena on the field from Noon-1:30pm 

To participate, you must RSVP using the Google Form by  

Thursday, March 14th 
Upon receiving your registration, we will include your student in the performance line-

up.  No exceptions. 

http://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Stepperettes2025

